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Subject:  Re: Iris Rotberg article - Education Week

From: Steven Knapp

Date Tuesday, September 20, 2011 11:05 PM
To: genebanker@aol.com

Gene,

I have now read Iris's very interesting piece; please convey my congratulation to her on such a
clearly argued and thought-provoking article!

As I mentioned to you, we are planning as an institution to get to the bottom of the facts and

methodological assumptions underlying this debate. Iris's article is an important contribution to
that discussion.

-Steve

>>> <genebanker@aol.com> 9/20/2011 4:01 PM >>>
Hi Steve:

As per our conversation yesterday, attached is Iris’ article in Education Week on U.S.
competitiveness and the demand for scientists and engineers.

Regards,

Gene Rotberg
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